Blood Donation Camp

Date: Apr 3, 2018

Venue: College Premises

Faculty Coordinator: Ms. Simran Kaur

No. of Participants: 70

DSPSR, in association with Rotary Blood Bank, Tughlakabad Institutional Area, New Delhi and Rotary Club of Delhi Maurya organized "Professor P. N. Singh Memorial Blood Donation Camp" in its college premises on 3rd April, 2018. Prof. (Dr.) Ravinder Vinayek, Director of the Institution, welcomed the team of doctors and other staff members from the Rotary Blood Bank. He enhanced the enthusiasm among the students and motivated them to participate in the noble cause. The students and faculty members from the nearby colleges were also invited to participate in the camp. 64 units of blood were collected through the duration of the camp which started at 11 am and ended at 3 pm. The donors were provided a Donor Card along with a souvenir for their participation in the camp. All the students as well as the staff members participated in the Camp with zeal and enthusiasm.





